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MSAC SAFETY REPORTING SURVEY 
HAVE YOUR SAY 

Background and purpose 
The Queensland Coal Mining Board of Inquiry examined the nature and cause of a serious accident that 
occurred at the Grosvenor coal mine in Queensland on 6 May 2020. An ignition of methane occurred at the 
longwall face, resulting in five miners suffering serious injuries. Some of the Board’s findings related to the 
ability for workers to report safety concerns. The NSW Mine Safety Advisory Council (MSAC) is wanting to 
hear from you about the reporting of safety concerns to help identify similar issues that may exist within 
NSW coal mines.  

Have your say 
The survey is anonymous. The results from this survey will be published anonymously so that no individual 
or organisation can be identified. This survey takes less than six minutes to complete.  We value your open 
and honest feedback and thank you for taking the time to provide your input. If you have any questions 
about the survey please email us at meg.monitoring.evaluation@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

How to complete the survey 
 You can complete the survey online at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GTCJC89   

 Access the survey through the below QR code –  

 
This survey closes on Sunday 6 March 2022. 
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